CORRESPONDENCE

1/19/2022
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 00370-2022
From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 3:23 PM
To: ‘raulgreenland @outlook.com’
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: 305/786 area code relief/DOCKETNO.20200190-TP

Good Afternoon, R. Sanchez.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200190, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Conmmlssion Deput Y Clevk |
Flovida Public Service Comumission
2540 Shuward Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 22299

Phowe: (850) 41z-6467

From: raulgreenland@outlook.com <raulgreenland@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 3:16 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: 305/786 area code relief//DOCKETNO.20200190-TP

Good day:

Regarding the 305/786 area code relief. | agree with The North American Numbering Plan Administration that
a all service overlay should be implemented for the 305/786 area code relief. There is already a overlay area
code in the region, which is 786 as well 10 digit dialing for local calls. | hope my comment is taking into

consideration for the final decision. Thank you for giving me the opportunity to comment on the 305/786 area
code relief. Have a pleasant day.

Kind regards,

R. Sanchez



Antonia Hover

From: Jacob Imig

Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 9:34 AM
To: Antonia Hover

Cc: Hong Wang

Subject: Request to Move DN 00370-2022
Toni,

Good Morning, | am reaching out to request that DN 00370-2022 be moved from the 20200190 Docket to the 20210190
Docket. The original correspondence has the wrong docket number in the subject line. This document belongs in the
2021 Docket as it pertains to the 305/786 area code relay.

Thank you,

Jacob Imig

Attorney

Regulatory Analysis Section
Office of the General Counsel
850-413-6738
jimig@psc.state.fl.us

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850






